
ECO Church & Environmental Church Group 
I have been working through the Rocha Eco Church survey since 2018 for our church, very 
interesting to do and in 2022 we should get our Bronze Award. 

The Environmental Church Group, During the Pandemic meetings were held via Zoom and will 
resume after Easter 2022.Discussions about how we can do things at our churches and homes for 
the Environment. 
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